
Now that summer's wrapping up and Lake Association meetings are done for the year, 

it's time to start planning ahead. If you could send the 2026 meeting dates to the Girard 

Township Clerk she will make sure they get posted on the township website and 

included in the quarterly e-newsletter expected to roll out in early 2026. 

Also, please share an updated list of your Lake Association board officers so fellow lake 

residents know who to reach out to if they have questions. 

Thanks! 

 


